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Governor Charlie Baker visits HS 

Governor Charlie Baker, Education Secretary James Peyser, and Early Education and 
Care (EEC) Commissioner Thomas Weber visited Greater Lawrence Community Ac-
tion Council, Inc., Head Start program on Wednesday, May 24th, 2017 to read to pre-
schoolers “I Took the Moon for a Walk” by Carolyn Curtis, as well as meet with early 
education teachers. Governor Baker discussed child care, workforce recruitment issues 
facing the program and the importance of exposing students to STEM curriculum at an 
early age as they do at GLCAC, where young children build miniature bridges and learn 
math skills.   

Parent Work Force  

Development Graduation  

The Head Start Parent Work Force 
Development graduation ceremo-
ny was held on May 8th, 2017.  
The parents were filled with such 
a sense of pride and accomplish-
ment as they received their certifi-
cates.  “Congratulations Class of 
2017!” 

GLCAC-  

Spring Training Day 

On May 12, 2016 all GLCAC 
staff participated in Spring Staff 
Development Day.  The focus of 
the training was: Investing for 
Retirement & Fund Change; 
and Dealing with Difficult Peo-
ple.  

 



If you would like to share any pertinent information through the Monthly Newsletter, please email: agrullon@glcac.org.  
Al photos must be uploaded to the drive. Please ensure that children in the photos have a photo release form signed by 
their parent in their file. Thank you to Andres Gonzalez (Outreach Specialist) for providing pictures for the newsletter.  

 Page 2   Head Start Program   
R

Congratulations!!! 

Congratulations to the following staff mem-
bers for obtaining their degrees:  

Casa Roja– Domilka Calcano, FA, Master in 
Education;  Maulin Parra, CAA, Associates in 
Psychology; Norma Montes, Teacher,  Bache-
lor in Science. 

Common– Rosa Martinez, Ed. Supervisor, 
Master in Education;  Yadira Miranda, Teach-
er, Master in Education; Sandra B. Gomez, 
Teacher, Master in Education.  

Methuen– Natali Jerez, CAA, Bachelor in 
General Psychology. 

Park– Robin Grealey, EHS Teacher, Master 
in Education.  

 

Quote of the Month 

If you can DREAM it You can 
DO it! 

-Walt Disney 

Parent Engagement 

GARDENING was the focus of this month’s parent en-
gagement activity.  HS parents and children thoroughly en-
joyed learning about plants, vegetation and how water, the 
sun and nutrients help them grow. 


